
From: Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 10/31/2014 1:25:46 PM
Subject: FW: SC seniors to get home-grown Thanksgiving meals

Another article Linda Christianson is quoted

http://coladaily.com/2014/10/31/state-department-of-agriculture-office-of-aging-partner-to-provide-thanksgiving-
meals-for-seniors/

From: Shavo, Katherine
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 12:15 PM
To: Van Cleave, Jennifer; Dickinson, Gerry
Subject: SC seniors to get home-grown Thanksgiving meals

http://www.thestate.com/2014/10/31/3780745/sc-seniors-to-get-home-grown-thanksgiving.html

yes, after reading this I would have liked to been in the loop because they are being served at senior centers
“though out the month of November”

I wonder who is planning the meal and what efforts are being taken to meet the regulations. I hope the produce 
is being donated to Senior Catering and other caterers who know the reg's.

The holiday menus for Thanksgiving have all been planned out. This would be considered a substitution if
replacing the planned meal.

Thanks,

Katherine

mailto:Dickinson,%20Gerry%20%3Cgdickinson@aging.sc.gov%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
http://coladaily.com/2014/10/31/state-department-of-agriculture-office-of-aging-partner-to-provide-thanksgiving-meals-for-seniors/
http://coladaily.com/2014/10/31/state-department-of-agriculture-office-of-aging-partner-to-provide-thanksgiving-meals-for-seniors/
http://www.thestate.com/2014/10/31/3780745/sc-seniors-to-get-home-grown-thanksgiving.html

